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Dear Chair Witt and Committee Members:

Please support HB 2834-1, and the associated Wildlife Corridor and Safe Road Crossing Action Plan.

As our human influence continues to alter the landscape, reduce wildlife habitat and constrict migration routes, it is
critical that we seek all possible avenues to mitigate these disturbances.

I believe that this bill proposes workable, long-range solutions, based on solid data acquisition, both initially and
over time.

Thank you for considering this important bill.

Susan Combs
Crooked River Ranch, OR

Sent from my iPhone
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